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INFORMATION

Information:  The Business Continuation Plan (BCP) outlines the important steps 
necessary to the technological recovery of Beeville Independent School District in the 
event of a disaster of either man-made or natural origins.  The plan is focused on the 
restoration of key data systems and will be referred to interchangeably as either a 
Business Continuation Plan or a Disaster Recovery Plan.  The BCP lists step-by-step 
procedures to replace equipment and restore data in order to re-establish normal 
functioning to the district’s information technology functions.    Lawrence Garcia, 
Director of Technology, will give a short presentation on the plan.

ITEMS ADDRESSED:

Business Continuation Plan

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  

None needed 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None


